From: FOI

Sent: 23 March 2022 12:46

To:

Subject: FOI 023-22 - Response

Dear ,

Our Ref: FOI-023-22

Thank you for your email to the Electoral Commission dated 8 march 2022.

The Commission aims to respond to requests for information promptly and has done so within the statutory timeframe of twenty working days.

Your request is shown below followed by our response.

We are submitting this Freedom of Information request to your Organisation in order to obtain information regarding whether you have any current insurances in force. Please could you therefore respond to the following: -

- Please confirm the name, position and contact details (telephone number and email address) of the person responsible for arranging and administering the Authority's insurances.
- Which classes of commercial insurance do the Authority currently procure? When are these policies due for renewal?
- How much does the Authority spend annually on its insurance premium?
- Please confirm the name of the Authority's current insurance broker/advisor (if applicable).
- When was the contract for insurance broking services last reviewed/tendered?
- When will the current contract for insurance brokerage services expire? Is this subject to a potential extension?

Our response is as follows:

We do not hold the information you have requested.

We do not hold commercial insurance as we are Government funded and we do not trade in the markets and therefore do not have brokerage insurance.

The Commission strives to be an open, transparent authority and I trust that this information satisfies your request.

If you are not satisfied with this response, please note that the Commission operates a review procedure, details of which can be found on the Commission website at: https://www.electoralcommission.org.uk/freedom-information/make-a-freedom-information-request.

Please also note that if you have exhausted all internal Commission review procedures and you are still not satisfied you have the right to appeal to the Information Commissioner. Details of this procedure can be found on the ICO website: https://ico.org.uk/.

Yours sincerely

Information Officer FOI@electoralcommission.org.uk

The Electoral Commission electoral commission.org.uk